
 

WATER/SEWER AVAILABILITY 

To whom this concern, 

The City of Smyrna has determined that Water and Sewer are available to the proposed 

development. 

 

Sanitary sewer is available to the proposed development at 2989 Jonquil Drive. The developer is 

responsible for installing all taps. Existing sewer taps will be used where possible. 

 

Water is available to the proposed development at 2989 Jonquil Drive. All water taps to be 

installed by developer. The developer is responsible for all taps and bores. 

 

 
• Elevations are the responsibility of the developer for 2989 Jonquil Drive. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steven watts 
 

 Steven Watts, WDO 

Water/Sewer 

Office: (770)431-2850 

Direct: (678)631-5439 

Fax: (678) 631-5443 

Email: swatts@smyrnaga.gov 

2190 Atlanta Road SE Smyrna, GA 30080  

Website:  http://www.smyrnacity.com 


